AAIJA Offers Scholarship on Land-Resource Conservation

The Association on American
Indian  Affairs has available a
$1,000 scholarship for an Ameri-
can Indian student pursuing any
aspect of land-resource conserva-
tion, protection, and develop-
ment at any university

Preference will be given to
first-year graduate students, al-
though consideration will also
be given to graduate seniors and
second and third year graduate
students.

Land-resource  conservation,
protection, and  development
would include such fields as for-
estry, hydrology. marine biology,
mining, soil conservation, agri-

culture, environmental sciences,
etc:

The scholarship, known as the
“G. E. Larky Indian Resources
Scholarship,™ can be applied for
directly to the association at the

following address

Jeffrey Newman, Association
on American Indian Aftairs, Inc.,
432 Park Avenue South, New
York 10016.

The award can be
the current semester

used for




